March 23, 2021

Mayor and Members of Council Municipality of Huron Kinloss

Dear Mayor Twolan and Members of Council

The Huron Shores Lions Club is seeking approval to proceed annual and perennial flower bed at the Lions Park in Point Clawould be an attractive addition to the park and would require municipality. We will be applying for a grant to assist with the The Huron Shores Lions Club

- Would create a raised flower/garden bed at the Lions
 4 feet wide by 16 feet long, by 1.5 to 2 feet high.
- The bed would be built of pressure treated landscape create an environment suitable for perennials and an
- We would add mulch to reduce the on-going mainter
- The Club's initial commitment would be to construct over time to add or replace plants are needed.
- We would also commit to watering and weeding as n

The Municipality is being asked to

- Provide an outside tap for watering,
- To pick up and remove any bags of pulled weeds
- To provide some mulch from time to time.